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4th September 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  

Year 4 Bikeability 
 

Our Year 4 children will be taking part in Level 1 Bikeability on Thursday 3rd October. This will take 
place within school on the yard. 
 
All children should wear appropriate clothing and should be prepared for most weather conditions 
with a waterproof coat and sensible shoes. We ask that every child brings in a full change of 
clothing in order to change if the weather is bad. 
 
All children will need a bike helmet. If children do not have their own helmet this will be provided 
by the Bikeability team.  
 
Please fill in the form attached and return it to school as soon as possible.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Francesca Heslop 
Headteacher 
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